
 

 

 
         Date: 6 May 2022 
 
 
 

 

Re: 5S Medical Leave 

Dear 5S Parents/Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that Ms. Anna Seward will take medical leave from 10/5/22 until 20/5/22 
(inclusive). We have secured a highly effective supply teacher to cover for Ms. Seward – Ms. Jaime Lai. 
Ms. Lai will be well supported by the year five team and, in particular, by the Year Five Lead Learner – 
Mr. Scott Panico. 

If you have any concerns or questions, then please contact me directly via email (schmij2@kjs.hk). 

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz - Principal 
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